
Operation Christmas Child 

“Sending the Gospel to the Ends of the Earth” 

Operation Christmas Child, a project of Samaritan’s Purse, has been  

spreading the Good News of Jesus Christ to children throughout the world in 

the form of a simple shoebox gift since 1993. Every year since, Samaritan’s 

Purse has collected shoebox gifts filled with toys, school supplies, and  

hygiene items for children around the world. More than 198 million children in 

more than 170 countries and territories have received an Operation Christmas 

Child shoebox. The project delivers not only the joy of what, for many kids, is 

their first gift ever, but also gives them a tangible expression of God’s love. 

 
Almost from the beginning, BRC has been packing OCC shoeboxes and we 

look forward to another exciting season of blessing young ones throughout the world. This year 

we will be having our yearly OCC Packing Party on Nov. 11th at10:30am. All are welcome to join us 

in packing 400 shoeboxes and praying for each shoebox and the child God has already chosen to 

receive it. It’s always fun to see what Pastor Dan and Logan build with the completed boxes on the 

stage! 

 
BRC will not be a public drop off location this year, but our BRC family can still take boxes and 

have them back to the church by Sunday morning Nov 19th.   Please join us in blessing as many 

children as possible this year. Thank you and God Bless! 

Cindy and Jeff Toom 

“Let the little children come to me...for of such is the kingdom of God” – Luke 18:16 

OCC PACKING  

PARTY  

NOVEMBER 11TH 

GRIEFSHARE SPECIAL GROUPS 

SURVIVING THE HOLIDAYS 

NOVEMBER 11TH 1-3PM 
 

LOSS OF A SPOUSE 

NOVEMBER 18TH 1-3PM 

SAVE THE DATES: 

DECEMBER 2ND      SANTA’S WORKSHOP 
(NOTE DATE CHANGE) 

DECEMBER 10TH    CHRISTMAS CONCERT 


